.., 2806 SR8
From: Mary-personal [mary@StrategicDesign.us.com]
Sent: Friday, February 12, 2010 3:16 PM INDEPENDENT REGULATORY
To: EP, RegComments REVIEW COMMISSION
Subject: Chapter 95 Wastewater Treatment Requirements

As a Pennsylvania tax payer and voter, I insist that the PA government ensure our drinking water is safe and
healthy to drink.

The process that mineral extraction companies use to harvest our petroleum from the Marcellus Oil Shale will
severely pollute vast amounts of our drinking water.

Any company that engages in extracting the natural resources from our commonwealth must not only
compensate Pennsylvanians for the minerals they take, but also must pay in full to remedy any damage they
cause to our water supply.

To do anything less would be giving away not only our resources, but also the ability of our state to sustain
human life! There is no way taxpayers should have to pay our hard-earned money to clean up after for-profit
companies.

Make the extractors pay the full cost of their doing business in our state. Make them pay in full to clean up any
pollution they cause.

It's the only smart and responsible way to run the Commonwealth's business.
Sincerely,

Mary Clark

Mary Clark
412 Maple Street, 2nd Floor
Jenkintown, PA 19046




